From: Thuaire, Charles 09 December 2014 18:42 Sent: Planning To: Subject: FW: App Ref 2014/6845/P Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer Telephone: From: paul richards Sent: 09 December 2014 18:38 To: Thuaire, Charles Subject: App Ref 2014/6845/P Dear Mr Thuaire As a seventy year old resident of Hampstead Hill Gardens I was appalled to hear about the proposed building on the site of the Royal Free Hospital. I object strongly for the following reasons: Visitors to my house already find it impossible to park as the road is continuously filled with blue badge holders. I have often counted upwards of 15 parked in the street, and that is not including the already marked disabled bays (or street car bays, doctor bays etc.)!! This situation will worsen significantly if the already inadequate car park for the Royal Free Hospital is halved. In addition, I spend many a happy hour sat in the gardens to the side of the hospital, along with many patients who are also enjoying short break from their medical attention, to build on this area would be a travesty, particularly as it is a respite from the unfortunate architecture of the existing building. Finally, having retired here to enjoy the greenery & village atmosphere of Hampstead I am very concerned that this unattractive building seems to be threatening both the look and the community feeling of the area. I am surprised that as a very close resident to this proposal I was not directly contacted or consulted before hearing from a neighbour, and would therefore like my objections noted As I don't have an email address I have sent this via my son in laws account but please contact me at The Garden House, 11 Hampstead Hill Gardens, London NW3 2PH or by telephone Yours sincerely

Albert Thomas